
Letter from Leon C. High to H. Bentley 
Wells 
1998.38.72 

 

Manzanar, 
May 15th., 1943 

Mr. Wells: 

Will you please convey my regrets to the Ten Low Class that I was unable to appear at their "get 
together" Friday night - for reasons which I have already explained to you?  I had, as you know, planned 
to be there, and I am glad they had a happy time.  Such gatherings are a good thing and I want to 
encourage them. 

Congratulations to all of them on their commendable spirit. 

_____\s\ Leon C. High______ 
Principal 


